Office of the Secretary
Service Date

April 30, 2025

BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF GEM STATE WATER ) CASE NO. GSW-W-24-01
COMPANY, LLC’S APPLICATION FOR )
AUTHORITY TO INCREASE ITS RATES ) ERRATATO
AND CHARGES FOR WATER SERVICE ) ORDER NO. 36550
)
)

On April 17, 2025, the Idaho Public Utilities Commission issued Order No. 36550 in Case
No. GSW-W-24-01. The following change should be made to Order No. 36550:

On Page 3, under the heading “For Gem State Water Company, LLC,” describing whom
comments should be sent to:
READS:

K. Scott Bruce

Falls Water Co., Inc.

2180 North Deborah Drive
Idaho Falls, ID 83401
scott]l @fallswater.com

SHOULD READ:

Leslie Abrams-Rayner

Gem State Water Company

P.O. Box 3388 Coeur d’Alene, ID 83816
leslie@gemstate-water.com

DATED at Boise, Idaho this 30" day of April 2025.

Commission Secretary

ERRATA TO ORDER NO. 36550 1


mailto:scott1@fallswater.com
mailto:leslie@gemstate-water.com

